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Tuesday 14.01.2020

Notice of Press Conference

On Friday, 17 January 2020, at 11.30, in the Holy See Press Office, Via della Conciliazione 54, a press
conference will be held to present the first Sunday of the Word of God, to be celebrated on Sunday 26 January.

Archbishop Rino Fisichella, president of the Pontifical Council for New Evangelization, will speak at the
conference.


